
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

COVID-19 UPDATE
Dear Members, 

The Government has announced a further easing of social distancing rules, including 
a lift on the mandatory RATs, 240-headcount cap on banquets and 85% limit on 
seating capacity at dining outlets - all with effect from 22nd December. It is indeed 
delightful news that arrives just in time for the festive season so everyone can get 
together and celebrate.

Here are the details on the new arrangements at the Club, in addition to the items 
mentioned in my last message dated 14th December.

1. Members and Guests of a banquet are no longer required to provide proof of a 
negative result from a RAT taken within the past 24 hours. 

2. The capacity limit on banquets is lifted but the number of people allowed per 
table remains at 12. Please reach out to our Catering Team at 2830 9513 or 
catering@hkfc.com for bookings and enquiries.

3. The 85% seat capacity limit on dining outlets has been eased and will resume 
as normal.

4. At the same time, eating and drinking at outdoor areas, places of public 
entertainment, event premises and outdoor areas of sports premises will also 
be permitted from Thursday.

To ensure availability, you may wish to book your future events and meal gatherings 
at the Club in advance. Please contact our F&B and Catering teams weeks ahead of 
the Chinese New Year. 

We look forward to seeing everyone back at the Club and wish one and all a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year!

Yours sincerely

Neil Jensen
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club 21
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